
Chairman and Members of the Committee,   

 

I rescpectfully urge a “Do Pass” on SB2317. 

This bill would provide our townships and communities the ability to make decisions that 
are best for our land use and development.   

Thank you for your time. 

 

Sabrina Hildenbrand 

Monango,  ND 

District 28 


